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The Student Employment link under Banner Self-Service on the InsideSOU homepage for
students has been changed to go to the new Banner Self-Service Employee Dashboard. This
is where you can find all of your employee information in one location that includes viewing
your paystubs, entering timesheets, viewing tax forms and checking your leave balances.

For more information including a Quick Reference guide and Payroll Web Time Entry Due
Date calendar go to Payroll Resources.
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